

North Plainfield Post Office

US POSTAL SERVICE COMMUNITY MEETING

Tuesday, August 30th
7:00 PM to 8:00 PM
East End School
Community Room
170 Oneida Avenue
North Plainfield

POSSIBLE CLOSING OF THE NORTH PLAINFIELD BRANCH OF THE US POSTAL SERVICE

The United States Postal Service is holding a community meeting to discuss the proposed closing of the North Plainfield Branch of the Post Office. The meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 30, 2011 from 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM. The meeting will take place in the Community Room at East End School located at 170 Oneida Avenue.

The Borough is strongly encouraging all residents and business owners to attend the meeting so they can express their opinions on the fate of our local post office branch located on Jackson Avenue. Your opinion is essential so that the US Postal Service can determine how important this branch is to our town.